
Catanach, David, EMNRD

From: Ernest Padilla <epadillaplf@qwestoffice.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 4:02 PM
To: Catanach, David, EMNRD
Cc: jlkessler@hollandhart.com
Subject: Oil Conservation Commission Case No. 15185 (de novo)

Mr. Catanach,

This email confirms my earlier telephone conversation that we will not go forward with the above-referenced case before the Commission on Thursday of this 
week. The settlement agreement between Ard Energy, our client, and Concho Resources has not been finalized, but I have no doubt that it will. Nonetheless, 
we request that the case be continued to the Commission's September 21 docket.

Jordan Kessler, counsel for COG concurs with this request. Should you have any questions please let me know.

Ernest L. Padilla 
PADILLA LAW FIRM, P.A.
P.O. Box 2523
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2523 
T: 505-988-7577 
F: 505-988-7592
E: eDadillaplf@awestoffice.net: (office) padillalaw@qwestoffice.net
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